

As of June 4, 2024, transfusion medicine and perinatal results performed by Canadian Blood Services and Shared Health Diagnostic Services will be available in eChart Manitoba. Results will be sent every 10 minutes and can be found in the Labs: Transfusion-Perinatal list pane.

More information about these results is available in the <u>Transfusion Perinatal Labs Quick</u> Reference Guide.

## **eChart Support:**

For eChart user support, please phone the Shared Health Service Desk at 204-940-8500, tollfree 1-866-999-9698, or email <a href="mailto:servicedesk@sharedhealthmb.ca">servicedesk@sharedhealthmb.ca</a>.

For general questions regarding eChart, email <u>echart@sharedhealthmb.ca</u> phone 1-855-2034528, or visit <u>echartmanitoba.ca</u> for more information.